From:

To: Manston Airport
Subject: Manston Airport

Date: 18 June 2021 14:28:48
Dear Sirs,

Thanet is a very deprived area that needs the jobs that Manston Airport would bring.

Riveroak have been very supportive of the area and the re-opening of the airport would create the well paid
employment that is sorely needed.

I support the DCO wholeheartedly.

Yours sincerely,

Catherine Bunce






